
PORTSMOUTH CITY COUNCIL - PUBLIC NOTICE 
OMISSION FROM FORWARD PLAN FOR THE PERIOD COVERING 

6 FEBRUARY TO 5 MAY 2023 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at a meeting on Tuesday 7 March, the 
Cabinet will make a decision on the 

following item: 
 

A report by the Director of Regeneration. 
 
Enabling Redevelopment of Debenhams, Palmerston Road - Compulsory 
Purchase Order. 
 

Purpose 
The purpose of this paper is to propose that the council considers the opportunity to 

bring this key site back into active use to enable and progress the regeneration of 

this important district hub in the city.  

 

Any questions about the proposed decision should be addressed to:  
Anne Cains, Head of Acquisitions and Disposal 
Anne.cains@portsmouthcc.gov.uk 
 
This decision is a Key Decision for the purposes of the Forward Plan as defined in  
Article 13 of the Constitution but was not included in the Forward Plan covering the  
period 16 February to 16 April 2023 and is therefore an omission from the Forward  
Plan. The Chair of the City Council's Scrutiny Management Panel has been notified of 
and agreed to the decision being made, in accordance with the City Council's  
Constitution (General Exceptions, Section 15).  
 
The reason why the item cannot wait until the publication of the next Forward Plan and 

the subsequent Cabinet meeting is that information has only recently come to light, 

and the decision is required by the Full Council Meeting scheduled on the 14 March 

2023. 

 

The decision will be taken at the Cabinet meeting on 7 March at 12 noon. 
 
 
 
 

17 January 2023. 
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